
 

 

8 December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
The History Department are excited to be taking all the GCSE History students to a theatre play 
and workshop at The Harlequin in Redhill, which will be extremely beneficial to their studies. 
They will either attend The Inquisition of Queen Elizabeth I that will support the Elizabethan 
England topic on 23 February, or The Doctor’s Show for our Medicine Through Time topic on 24 
February. The teachers will decide which of these experiences will be most beneficial for your 
young person. 
  
The plays come in four parts and each part leads into a grade-booster workshop linking the 
events in the play to the GCSE History exam, offering advice to students on how to improve their 
exam performance. Students will be given a free workbook to take away with them afterwards. 
  
The cost of the play is £15.00 per student and can be paid for online via ParentPay. 
 
If you are not able to pay, the school will ensure that your young person has a ticket, and they 
will attend the performance that their teacher allocates them to. 
  
Students will be in school uniform with appropriate footwear as it will take part during the 
morning and students will return for the afternoon. As usual, we will expect a high standard of 
behaviour at all times.  We will leave school at 9am and walk to the theatre. We will then return 
to school. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
  
Best wishes 
 
Miss S Osborne 
Head of KS4 History 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

